LAKEWOOD ADA COMPLIANCE AND DISABILITIES BOARD
MINUTES
MAY 16, 2007

A meeting of the ADA Compliance and Disabilities Board was held on May 16, 2007 at the
Lehman School and Technical Education Center on Airport Road in Lakewood, with the following
persons in attendance:

Tom Barry, Roz Baer, Jean Hennon, Hannah Havens, Dr. Steven Scher, Linda Halm,
Chairperson, and secretary — Phyllis L. Stubbs.

Guests: Mike Saccomanno - Lakewood Inspection Department.

Absent: John Franklin, Sheila Nagelberg, Larry Lazarro, Phil Charrow, Michael D’Elia,
Thomas Lorenc, Pastor Gary Stiegler and Bill Sette.

Mrs. Halm called the meeting to order and it was agreed that due to the lack of a quorum we
would meet as a “Committee of the Whole”.

Mrs, Halm turned the meeting over to Mike Saccomanno of the Lakewood Inspection
Department who updated the Board on the Charlie Brown parking situation. Mr. Saccomanno
reported that he has a meeting scheduled for Friday, May 18, 2007 with a representative from
Charlie Brown’s Corporate Office, as well as the manager. He is hoping to be able to work out
some accommodation with them.

With regard to the Eagle Ridge handicapped parking situation, Mr. Saccomanno reported that
Eagle Ridge has put in two additional handicapped parking spaces. However, in their case the

shortest and closest ruling may not necessarily be the safest. After some discussion of the law, it
was agreed that Dr. Scher will check out the spaces and report back to the Board next month.

Our next meeting is scheduled for June 13, 2007 @ 5:30 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Phyllis L. Stubbs,
Board Secretary



